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Brighton Town Board
Finance and Administrative Services Committee

Meeting Notes from the Monday September 10, 2012 
Special Meeting

Attendees: Councilmembers Christopher Werner, Jason DiPonzio, and Jim Vogel
, Supervisor Bill Moehle, Dan Aman, Tim Keef, Mark Henderson, Jerry LaVigne, 
Andrew Robinson and Suzanne Zaso.   

The Town Board’s Finance and Administrative Services Committee (the FASC) 
met at 3:00 p.m. at the Buckland Farmhouse to discuss the proposed 2013 
budget.

There was an executive session called at 6:10 pm and the session was 
adjourned at 6:35 pm 

Next Meeting:

The next REGULAR meeting of the Town Board’s Finance and Administrative 
Services Committee is scheduled for Tuesday, September 18, 2012 beginning 
at 3:30 pm and will be held in the Stage Conference Room at Town Hall.  


